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 District 28 

Cecil M. Anderson Unit 589 
 
 

Unit President’s Report 
September 18, 2022 

 
  
Good Morning Madame President, Auxiliary Members and Guests: 
  
Presently, our Membership Status is 9 seniors @ 20.93 %. 
 
We had three members attend Visalia Convention in June 
 
We continue having dinners at Post 31 2 or 3 times a month or when asked to fill in. We also pay 
10% to Post 31. 
Our first Bingo event since pandemic was held August 20th and was very successful. Our thanks 
to our volunteers who made it fun and enjoyable. 
Paid our obligations to Department and District programs and paid our taxes to state. Our Unit 
audit is scheduled for September 30, 2022. 
Donation of $150 for VA Clinic, Marina for coffee room supplies and gift card. 
Donation of $250 to E-2 Ryan Brown Family relocate to another state. 
Donation of $300 for Unit member to place brother/.sister in family plots. 
Donation of $875 to Post 31 to defray costs of repair of walk in refrigerator. 
Donation of $300 to District 28 Honor Guard for their bus repair. 
 
Up Coming Events: 
Oct 13- Next Unit 589 Zoom meeting. 
Oct.14- Dinner @ Post 31 5-7 p m 
 
 
This concludes my report. 
 
Stella Perez 
President, Unit 589   
       
 


